
TNV/Dis./2024                 Date: 11/09/2024 

Dear Parents, 

Greetings!  

Subject: Regarding School Discipline & Decorum  

Discipline is the most important aspect of student life and habits developed during the 

foundation years play a major role in deciding one’s course of life. Parents being role model 

for their children need to be mindful of setting high standards of behaviour for children as it 

plays a vital role in shaping their character. There are certain observations lately which we 

would like to share and solicit your co-operation to maintain discipline and decorum at the 

school. 

  

1. A few students are habitual late comers and hence miss out on morning assembly which is 

an important part of daily school schedule. Kindly make sure that your ward is well rested, 

well fed and ready for the school and reach on time. 

2. Issues arise outside the school campus during the celebration of birth day party, get 

together, family gathering, outings organised by students / parents, issues at tuition 

centres, private classes, group study classes etc. should not be brought to the notice of the 

school authorities since all such gathering / meetings happen without the consent of the 

school. Therefore Parents are requested not to bring such issues to the teachers and the 

school management. Here after school will not entertain such matters and the school will 

not be held responsible for such matters. 

3. The school is not responsible for goods lost. Do not bring valuable pens, watches, cell 

phones, cameras and other articles to school. Money should not be lent or borrowed or 

articles given or exchanged except with the knowledge of the teacher or the Principal. If 

anything is lost, the school will not be responsible. 

4. As again, if any accident or mishap occurs within the school campus because of student’s 

own carelessness or deliberate action, the school in this case won’t be responsible. 

The whole-hearted co-operation of the parents /guardians is expected at all times in the 

formation of the character of their children. 

With Warm Regards, 

 

Principal 


